
Subject: Re: so long, and thanks for all the fish
Posted by Andy Sayer on Wed, 23 Oct 2013 23:08:12 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Best wishes! I hope the new position goes well.

Andy

On Wednesday, October 23, 2013 5:50:19 PM UTC-4, David Fanning wrote:
>  Mark Piper writes: 
>  
>  
>  
>>  After almost 15 years at RSI/VIS, I get to be a scientist again; I'm leaving Monday to start work
at INSTAAR at CU-Boulder. I wanted to announce this because although I'll continue to post here,
it won't be as the IDL product manager.
>  
>>  
>  
>>  I'll always love IDL.
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